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                                        Legal Services Proposal 
Addendum 1 

 
An addendum to the Legal Services Request for Proposals (RFP) is being issued by the Quinault 
Housing Authority (QHA) to address an error in the minimum qualifications section of the RFP. 
 
The first paragraph of the RFP stated that attorneys must be a member of the Washington State 
Bar Association. This is being amended to – “All attorneys will deliver legal services pursuant to 
the contract must have graduated from an ABA accredited law school with a Juris Doctorate 
degree and be in good standing with the Bar Association of any of the fifty states of the United 
States of America”. 
 
This addendum does not change any other language or intent of the RFP that was issued. 
 
Due to this addendum the due date for proposals has been extended to August 6th 2024 at 
4:30pm PST. 
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